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SB210 is ludicrous. Changing Oregon’s vote by mail to in person voting is ill-advised. 

We have a system that works for all citizens of our great state. The reasoning given 

by the person who has presented this bill is irrational and baseless. It will take away 

the voting rights of many of our citizens and also make it difficult if not impossible for 

many more to physically make it to the polls. Why would someone want to do that?!? 

Think of that question?  


